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RECOMMENDED ACTIONS

That the Board of Commissioners Receive and File the Letter from the Yolo County Board of

Supervisors

BACKGROUND / DISCUSSION

Yolo County Housing has received correspondence from the Yolo County Board of
Supervisors thanking the Executive Director for her service on the Workforce Investment

Board.

FISCAL IMPACT
None.

CONCLUSION

The Board should receive and file the letter.

Attachment: Letter from Yolo County Board of Supervisors
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March 17, 2010

Lisa Baker, Director
Yolo County Housing
147 W. Main Street.
Woodland, CA 95695

Dear Ms. Baker:

On behalf of the Yolo County Board of Supervisors, | wish to thank you for serving as a member of
the Workforce Investment Board. The Board of Supervisors and County staff recognizes the
significant contributions of personal time and energy you made while serving on this committee.

It is because of participation by concerned and involved citizens like you that we are able to
effectively and efficiently serve the citizens of Yolo County. Please accept our sincere
appreciation; the County of Yolo has been well served by your membership on the Committee.

Sincerely,

eather Kearns, Deputy Clerk
Yolo County Board of Supervisors

cc: County Liaison



